
Floyd County 

Elections and Registration 

18 East 12th Street SW 

Rome, GA 30161 

 706-291-5167 

 

 

Risk Limiting Audit of the 

December 6, 2022 Runoff  

 

A Risk Limiting Audit of the results of the Floyd County December 6, 

2022 Runoff will be conducted at the Elections office located at 18 East 

12th Street SW, Rome, GA as follows: 

 

Wednesday, December 14th, 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM as needed 

Thursday, December 15th, 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM as needed 

 

A team of experienced Poll Workers under oath will conduct the audit of 

batches of ballots selected by the Secretary of State office. Random 

batches of ballots will be reviewed and counted by the audit teams. 

 

The audit sessions are open to the public and the media. 
 


